From: McWilliams. Katherine

To: Robinson, Kelly

Cc: Solaimanian, Jamal; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: RE: [BULK] C&H permit

Date: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 10:42:51 AM
Kelly,

Below is the response to Mrs. Bitting’s request.

The BCRET study was used to select parameters for Table Ill of Part | for the continued monitoring
and reporting requirements for the interceptor trenches. The sources listed in the Statement of
Basis are the list of sources used to draft the permit. | do not have any data from the sources listed
in your email.

Thanks,

Katherine McWilliams
Engineer

ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
501-682-0651

From: Carol Bitting [mailto:lcbitting@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 9:21 AM

To: McWilliams, Katherine; Robinson, Kelly
Subject: [BULK] C&H permit

Hi Katherine,
Permit 5264-WR

I am hoping you can answer some questions for me and your name is on the permit
announcement. If you can’t can you direct me to the person who can?

1) Were any other data or information from BCRET, besides the quarterly reports that can be
found online, used in drafting this permit?

2) What information from the BCRET quarterly reports was used to draft this permit?

3) Is the list of sources on p. 6 (Statement of Basis #14) a comprehensive list of all data and information used in
drafting this permit?

4) Did you use Dr. Joe Nix’s Big Creek Water Quality report?

5) Did you use Dr. Brahana's dye trace?

6) Did you use NPS data or the ADH?

I am searching for some information and hopefully you can help me find it. In the past | have
received the data that BCRET, Department of Health and NPS compiled on Big Creek.

Do you have an update of that data? The last date | received was from May 2015. This is the
CH file all data compiled. I can send it to you to update if you need to see what I'm looking
for. If | can get it in a spreadsheet as before that is even better.
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Thank you,
Carol Bitting



